From: McCauley, Maura 
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 12:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel to D.C.

Hi Steve, 

This email is to confirm that from 3/26-3/28 I accepted airfare and hotel costs for travel with a Chicago team to the 25 Cities Initiative convened by the US Department of Veterans Affairs, HUD, and the US Interagency Council on Homeless. These expenses were paid by the Home Depot Foundation.  All other expenses were paid by my department through the regular travel approval process. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best, 

Maura

_________________________________________________________

Maura E. McCauley, MSW | Director - Homeless Prevention, Policy & Planning

Chicago Department of Family and Support Services
